
 
 
 
Dear Registrar, 
  
As the result of the pending termination of the accreditation of Registration Technologies, Inc. (IANA 
321), the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) is seeking Expressions of 
Interest (EOIs) from ICANN-accredited registrars that would like to assume sponsorship of the generic 
top-level domain (gTLD) names that were managed by this registrar. ICANN intends to bulk transfer the 
affected gTLD names to a single gaining registrar if possible. 
  
The terminated registrar sponsors approximately 4,600 registrations in total in .BIZ, .COM, .INFO, 
.NET, and .ORG. 
  
ICANN-accredited registrars that want to be considered as potential recipients of this bulk transfer should 
ensure that they are in good standing with regard to all ICANN obligations and accredited in the 
aforementioned gTLDs. All interested parties must submit a completed  Expression of Interest (see 
attached) by email to registrar@icann.org no later than 23:59 UTC Monday, 11 January 2021. 
  
This request for Expressions of Interest (EOIs) is made pursuant to the De-Accredited Registrar 
Transition Procedure posted at https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/dartp-11jul13-en.pdf. ICANN 
reserves the right to consider any or none of the EOIs submitted in response to this request and to select 
or approve a bulk-transfer recipient outside of this process. 
  
Registrar Expressions of Interest, and any questions, should be submitted by email 
to registrar@icann.org. Thank you in advance for your participation. 
  
Best regards, 
  

ICANN 
  
 

 
  

 
  
 
  
 

mailto:registrar@icann.org
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/dartp-11jul13-en.pdf
mailto:registrar@icann.org

